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Geneva, 24 June 2003

	Ref:
	TSB Circular 171
COM 3/ST

	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5989
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg3@itu.int
	Copy:
-
To ITU-T Sector Members;
-
To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Study Group 3;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau


	Subject:
	Approval of an amendment to an
ITU-T Recommendation


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
Further to TSB Circular 152 of 6 March 2003, I hereby inform you that 55 Member States participating in the last meeting of Study Group 3, approved the text of a draft amendment to an 
ITU-T Recommendation during its Plenary session held on 20 June 2003.

2
The title and location of the approved text of Amendment 2 to ITU-T Recommendation D.140 are as follows:

ITU-T Recommendation D.140 (2002), Amendment 2: Revised Annex E - Guidelines for bilateral negotiation of transitional arrangements towards cost-orientation, 1999 to 2001 (published in Report COM 3-R 13, part II).

3
The texts of the pre-published amendment will soon be available on the ITU‑T Website.

4
This amendment will be published by the ITU as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau


_______________
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